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New York Partner Sits Down With The Wall Street Journal to
Discuss NYC Pay Transparency Law
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In an interview with The Wall Street Journal, Melissa Camire shares her insight on what employers

are doing to ensure their job listings are in compliance with New York City’s transparency law that

took effect on November 1st. Similar laws have either gone into effect or are set to become

implemented across the country, from Colorado to California. Because of the patchwork of laws,

Melissa explains that employers are debating whether updating all job postings going forward is the

best action, despite the process challenges they may face.

To read the article visit The Wall Street Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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